QUR VISION

To strive for excellence

Dear parents,

To celebrate your child’s time at St Bernard’s there is an
opportunity to buy a hoodie with their name on the back.

If you would like to purchase one, please make a payment of
£10 on Parent Pay by Friday 21st May or send cash in a clearly

marked envelope with your child’s name and ‘Hoodie payment’.

Hoodies will then be delivered to school and you will be notified

of a collection time.

Thank you
Mr Jevons
Head Teacher
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QOUR MISSION

To grow, love & learn following Jesus
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Thursday 22nd April

T6 Leavers Hoodies
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